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I am in support of HB3134. As a nurse practitioner I saw how important it is to get a 

test when ordered so a treatment plan could be developed and implemented without 

delay. As a patient needing physical therapy after an injury and then needing 

continued therapy after surgery, being told I would need to wait for pre-authorization 

was discouraging and stressful. Please pass this bill on to be considered by the full 

legislature and hopefully passed. 


